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PETITION COMMITTEE 
 
In answer to Transport Scotland submission. 
 
They state in order to help keep Scotland’s school pupils safe on the journey to & 
from school. They have had over 8 years to implement safety features on school 
buses. Nothing has changed. I think that says it all 
 
In that time none have been implemented, display signage never changed. 
 
It’s not a valuable contribution to their knowledge base we want. 
 
After 8 years, its action we require, that all pupils have the same right to safety, 
not postcode driven safety. 
 
The tool kit they produced, not one LA or bus operator has paid any attention to 
it. Neither has the confederation of passenger transport. 
  
Maybe that says more than I can write. 
 
Ron Beaty 
 
 


